The Glide Community Club — Membership Meeting
January 19, 2006

The Glide Community Club’s January membership meeting was called to order by President Susan
Flury at 6:32 pm.

Minutes were read and approved.
Treasurer’s report was read and approved.

Correspondence

We received a letter from the insurance company, about using the upstairs and the steps outside to
the upstairs. Christy Scheufele will answer them and let them know that we are not using the
upstairs area.

We also received a thank you letter from the Boy Scouts re the Christmas boxes.

Committee Reports

Grants — Jack Skalos reported that they are focusing on the roof. We missed the deadline for the
Meyers Trust Grant. Plans are for the roof being done in the spring or summer. Discussion about
the various grants and proposals.

Susan Flury talked with the Fall Creek Foundation. They are going to inspect the building and see
if it's worth putting money into the repairs.

Floors — Bill Scheufele reported that he went out and got three bids for flooring. He will get a couple
more.

Digshwasher — Susan stated that the dishwasher has been ordered and is on it's way. She will be
going down to Seven Feathers to receive the grant money from the Cow Creek Foundation.

Bingo — Donnabelle Jones said that Bingo it going great.

First Citizen — Nancy Tague had no report. The committee will be meeting soon.

Jean Good asked to have a door bell put in for the west door, for the senior.

Chili Cook-off — Dom Mosca talked with people in New Mexico that have one. Patricia Gilbert said
that she knows of a judge.

Unfinished/Old Business

In Kind Forms — Discussion on the importance of them and to get them done for 2005. New 2006
Forms are available.

Elections — Board applications are due in. By-Laws with time change will be at the annual meeting
also.

New Business

Anne Kraft from the Oregon Research gave the Board a presentation about underage drinking. The
Board signed the proclamation.

Bill Scheufele reminded the membership of the supplies and suggestion list on the bulletin board.
Don Good gave us an article on the history of Glide.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Christy Scheufele, Secretary/Treasurer
Glide Community Club



